



Tunstead Primary School

Market Street

Tunstead

Norfolk

NR12 8AH

01603 737395

Tuesday 26Th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

Tunstead Challenge Thursday 5th October

All children will be taking part in the Tunstead Challenge on the afternoon of Thursday 5th October. The Tunstead Challenge is an annual Cross Country running event around our school playing field, and is a key part of our annual calendar of events and competitions. We encourage all children to give it a go, and to support each other in finishing the race at their own best pace, and the event has always created a good atmosphere in school.

For those pupils who are keen runners, the event also forms part of the selection process for our school Cross Country Team. Those who finish as some of the fastest each year group will be invited to compete against other school teams at the Cluster Cross Country competition being held at Coltishall Primary School on Friday 17th November.

Parents are invited to come along and watch your child and support them to complete the circuit. Spectators must stay in the designated viewing areas at all times until the event is completed, but once the races are over, you will be able to congratulate your child(ren).

On Thursday 5th October, your child needs to arrive at school in sports clothing (e.g. trainers, red t-shirt and black shorts/running leggings under a track-suit), with a waterproof coat and water bottle. Children will be racing on grass, so they may wear football boots/spikes if they wish. Please ensure they also bring a spare pair of socks and shoes to change into as their feet will most probably be wet from the grass.

Spectators are invited to arrive from 1.15pm, ready for the races to begin at 1.30pm. We aim to be finished by 2.30pm.

We hope you and your child can look forward to this exciting school community event.

Yours sincerely,

The PE team

